
We would like to introduce
you to:

Devon
Hurt

after-school Music instructor:
ukulele, guitar, and bass



Devon Hurt will be joining the Arts Department in the 2024-2025 school year as
an after-school instructor instructor in ukulele, guitar, and bass. Over the last few

years, Devon has been a frequent guest at Pike, performing bass at our Lower
School winter and spring music concerts. He is an exceptionally kind and humble
person who loves to make music with children and has been a friendly presence

on stage for many of our students. 

Devon received his Bachelor of Music in Bass Guitar Performance from the
UMass Lowell in 2013, as well as a Masters in Contemporary Improvisation from
the New England Conservatory in 2017. He is a multi-instrumentalist, composer,

and improviser with over a dozen years of experience in the music industry. Devon
has performed across four continents, including The Warped Tour, a jazz musician

on cruise ships, and a faculty member at Berklee’s Global Music Institute in
Delhi. He prides himself on finding and cultivating a unique experience for all of
his students. Devon will be available for lessons on campus for 3 days a week

starting in September 2024.


